
   
 
 
 

Seventh Workshop in Economic Development (Chile) 
 

Call for Papers 
 
 
We invite all interested researchers to submit their papers to the Seventh Workshop in Economic 
Development. The workshop will take place in Santiago, Chile on Thursday December 13th of 
2018. It will be held at the Economics Department of the Pontificia Universidad Católica de Chile 
in the Campus San Joaquín. 
 
The objective of this conference is to gather a select number of papers in economic development 
(broadly defined), which will be presented to an audience of researchers working in related areas 
in Chile. 
 
The conference will consist of single track sessions with a maximum of 6 papers in total, with 
individual discussants for each paper and ample time from the public for discussion and reactions 
to the paper. We especially invite papers that have not yet been submitted to academic journals. 
The deadline for submissions is September 25th, 2018. Papers should be submitted by email as a 
pdf or Word document to devoworkshopchile@gmail.com. The organizing committee will contact 
selected authors by October 22nd, 2018. 
 
Limited funding for travel might be available. Please indicate when submitting if you need 
financial aid. We will let know selected papers as soon as possible if this financial aid is available. 
 
The organizing committee are Claudia Martínez A. (Pontificia Universidad Católica de Chile), 
Marcela Perticará (Universidad Alberto Hurtado), Jeanne Lafortune (Pontificia Universidad 
Católica de Chile), Esteban Puentes (Universidad de Chile) and José Tessada (Pontificia 
Universidad Católica de Chile). 
 
This conference is partially funded by the Vice Rectoría de Investigación de la Pontificia 
Universidad Católica de Chile and Fondecyt through Grants #1170730 and #1161621. 
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